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9th September 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Harvest Festival 
 

Next week is Harvest festival. Harvest is a time for celebrating and giving thanks to the food 
we have. In class lessons and assemblies, the children will be learning about the traditions 
of Harvest Festival and how it links to the World today.  

Last year the donations brought into school were given to the local food bank in Eastwood. 
The food was greatly received and supported many families within our area.  

If the children want to donate any food items for the Harvest Festival all the food will be 
taken to the local food bank to help those in our community.  

 

Thank you for continued support, 

 

Mrs Whittaker 

 
 


